


This is just one small step in our journey towards reconciliation. But it is an important one
here in Saskatoon, as it will show that we in our city are ready to walk alongside each other
and support each other.

I understand that those living on this road, such as yourself, are going to be faced with the
challenge of transitioning to a new address. I am working with our administration and the
Saskatoon Tribal Council to find ways to minimize the challenges associated with that
transition. Tribal Chief Mark Arcand has pledged to ensure the transition will be as smooth as
possible.

As for the idea of just Macdonald Road, I will certainly bring that forward, but based on the
many conversations I have had, I am almost certain that this would be perceived as some kind
of half measure, since the name would, in fact, still exist on that road.this from city
councilmen. I dont believe that the chief can do anything to help transition for the people that
live on John a macdonald rd.32 yrs living on John a. 32yrs of giving out our address to people
all over the world. Not to mention all the government address changes. Land titles etc.what
help. It’s a one sided problem. And one sided choose.I understand to change but not to change
it to.Reconciliation.why not other names of hero’s in our city. Or Joni Mitchell. I believe we
that live on this rd. Have any choose to listen and watch as the changes take place with out our
voices As this came from our Westend alderman. Has not even ask the people on John a Their
opinion.this is not way to keep everyone happy by a one sided vote
Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:


